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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Chris Trotter - Chief Operations Officer

Date: May 13, 2024

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Josette Dobbins, Genaro Lopez

Re: Approval of United Rentals for Articulating Boom Lift 

As we continue to identify potential equipment improvements within the CISD Maintenance 
Department, Mr. Lopez is requesting the consideration and approval of an Articulating Boom Lift for his 
department.  This boom lift will provide a productive work environment for our employees without 
renting this type of equipment.

The proposal from United Rentals was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031 
through the district's membership with the Choice Partners Cooperative.  We will be paying for these 
upgrades out of remaining funds from the 2016 bond proceeds.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposal 
from United Rentals for the purchase of articulating boom lift 
for a total cost not to exceed $84,000.


